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January 9, 1991

Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 2')b55

Attention: Mr. C. J. flaughney, Chief
Fuel Cycle Safety Branch
OWFN, Room 6D23, Mail 6H3

Dear Sir:

Subject: Additional Information on the URLS Project (License
Revision 20)

References: 1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 71-1113
2) Le t t.o r , TP Winslow to RM Bernero, 5/23/90
3) Letter, TP Winslow to CJ llaughney, B/2/90
4) Letter, TP Winslow to CJ llaughney, B/24/90
5) Letter, TP Winslow to CJ llaughney, 11/13/90
6) Telephone Conversation, DA McCaughey, ED Flack,

and RE Wilson, 11/27/90
7) Letter, TP Winslow t.o CJ llaughney, 12/3/90
8) Telephone Conversation EJ McAlpine, ED Flack,

TP Winslow, and Ril Foleck, 1/9/91

During the reference (8) te'ephone conversation of January 9,i

1991, it was agreed that. the wording of license applicatica
sect. ion 6. 6.1.1 and 6. 6.1. 2 of ou r URLS submit t al dat.ed 12 / 3 / 9 0
would be changed. Attachment 1 of this let.ter d o the revised page
to Part I of our application with the changes identified by an
asterisk in the right hand column. This revised page, I-6.7, is
identified as revision 26 and supersedes the previous page in its
entirety.

General Electric personnel would be pleased to discuss this mat ter
further with you and your St.af f .

Sincerely,

GE NUCLEAR ENERGY

h?&
IT. Preston Winslow, Manager s

Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
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